OFFice oF THE CARDINAL
1011 FIRsST AVENUE
New York, NY 10022

March 2, 2017
Season of Lent

Mr. and Mrs. Dick Boldin

Rosary Evangelization Apostolate
Post Office Box 305

Oak Creek, WI 53154-0305

Dear Dick and Terry:

How delighted I am to learn that the Rosary Evangelization Apostolate is
producing a new full length feature film, Power In My Hands, “to provide a
message of hope which is captivating and compelling to encourage the viewers
to respond through the rosary to encounter Jesus Christ.”

Like all that is done by the Rosary Evangelization Apostolate, 1 am
confident this new film will be excellent and, in turn, will bring many more people
closer to the Lord through Our Lady and her rosary. Be assured of my heartfelt
gratitude and support for the film.

With prayerful best wishes for a blessed Lent, I am,

Faithfully in Christ,

1T Can Gl

Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan
Archbishop of New York

cc: Archbishop Listecki



